
CITY OF CASTLE ROCK  
NOTICE OF COUNCIL MEETING – TIME CHANGE 

FOR FEBRUARY 12, 2018 
  
The regular meeting of the Castle Rock City Council scheduled for February 12, 
2018 will convene at 7:00 p.m. instead of 7:30 p.m.  Location of the meeting: 
Castle Rock Senior Center, 222 Second Avenue SW.    
  
Mayor Helenberg will convene the meeting and then administer the Oath of 
Office to Sergeant Scott Neves, as the newly appointed Chief of Police.  The 
change in meeting time will allow a period for refreshments for staff and the 
public to meet the new chief.  Regular council session will reconvene 
immediately thereafter.   
  
For further information, please contact Mayor Paul Helenberg or Clerk Carie 
Cuttonaro at 360/274-8181 ext 301.     
  
  
  


